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Dear Editors,  

 

As a professional translator, science editor and native English speaker from the United States, I 

am pleased to certify that I have translated the manuscript “Areas of research and clinical ap-

proaches to the study of liver abscess” in full from the original Spanish, upon commission by the 

document’s coauthor Dr. Gregorio González-Alcaide. I trust that the quality of the English meets 

the rigorous standards of your journal, and that the manuscript written by Dr. González-Alcaide 

and colleagues may be judged fairly on its scientific merits by your editorial team and peer re-

viewers.  

 

For more information on my professional qualifications and experience, please visit my website. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Meggan Harris 

 
 


